Wednesday 27th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Attendance

After School Clubs

This is the last week for all after school clubs. Details of Summer term clubs will be sent out on 24^{th} April.

CU Passports

Deadline for passports to be brought into school for credits to be applied is tomorrow. Any brought in after that date their credits will not be counted as they have to be submitted to Children's University. Thank you.

The date for the Graduation ceremony for Years 2 & 6 is Friday, 7^{th} June at 1.00pm, further details will follow nearer the time.

World Book Day

Thank you so much for sending in your competition entries.... The entries have been sent off to the competition organiser, Good luck everyone!

Book Tokens

Don't forget to spend your World Book Day book tokens as they are valid until Sunday 31 March 2019.

Meet the Teacher Tuesday 02.04.19

Appointments for Meet the Teacher next Tuesday are being sent home today. If you cannot attend please do get in touch with your child's teacher as we will all do our best to see you. We all want the children to do the best that they can so look forward to working with you and seeing you there.

Easter Bonnets

As we do each year we will be holding an Easter Bonnet competition. This year it will take place on 5th April 2019. There will be a first and second prize for each class and a participation prize for every child who enters. We do hope you enjoy making the bonnets with your children at home - please do not go to great expense buying a bonnet as the commercial bonnets rarely win the competition! Have fun making your bonnets!

Polling Station

School used as Polling Station on 2nd May but will remain open to all pupils as normal - packed lunches will be provided for all children on school dinners.

Mothers Day and Easter Craft Session

A Mothers day & Easter creating something fun day is taking place on Saturday 30th March from 9.30am till 12.30pm at Sefton Adult Community learning centre, 53 Cambridge Road, Seaforth, L21 1EZ. Lots of crafts to make and create together you have a choice of what you would like to do. If you are interested please call 0151 934 4546 by tomorrow to book your place.

Parent Questionnaire

Attached to the newsletter last week was a copy of our Parent Survey. A hard copy was also sent home with the eldest child of each family. At St. Oswald's we are continually striving to move our school forward and we know that your opinions matter and would like to hear from you. Is there something that you feel is our strength? Is there something you feel the school needs to work on? All feedback will be listened to and valued. Please take the time to complete this form and return to school by Friday 5th April. Thank you.

Dates and Events for the Rest of the Year

Please visit the school website for details http://www.stoswaldsnetherton.com/events

Dates and Events for this half term

March

28th March - Year 2 to visit Cathedral for Icons workshop

<u>April</u>

2nd April - Meet the teacher 2PM

3rd April - Experience Easter for Years 5 & 6

4th April - Experience Easter for Years 1 - 4. 2.15pm - Stay n' Play in Nursery and Reception

5th April - End of term service at church at 9.45am - all welcome

Easter bonnet competition. 2.00pm - End of Term.

2 week Easter holiday, school re-opens on 23rd April.

Yours sincerely,

Miss E. Murtagh Headteacher